

## Eastwood and District u3a

### Minutes of 'one agenda' item meeting held on Monday 21 December 2020

#### Those present:

Robert Ford (RF)  
Chris Niven (CN)  
Linda Rothwell (LR)  
Barry Doran (BD)  
Barry Seeley (BS)  
Chrys Millington (CM)  
Peter Haydn (PH)  
Keith Sherwood (KS)  
Valerie Beecham (VB)  
Janet Gibson (JG) – Minutes

#### Apologies:

Margaret Naylor (MN)

The meeting commenced at 17.30 hours

1. CN thanked all the Committee for their hard work and commitment during these difficult times. It is vital that we continue to explore and develop innovative and different avenues in the coming months of 2021.

#### 2. Recruitment Checklist v1.1 – one agenda item:

Notes circulated to all the committee by RF were discussed. It was agreed that JG will send a copy of notes and comments to Jean Hogg, our Regional Trustee, who had requested feedback on checklist (sent by email 22/12/20) JG

2.1 Recruitment is crucial for the future of our u3a and we need to look at what we offer.

2.2 Should money be spent on recruitment in the future?

2.3 Group size should not exclude new members, especially when using zoom.

2.4 Thanks to web editors - Marshal, Diana, Caroline and Bob for all they have done to update our web page. LR to thank non-committee members. LR

2.5 Need to look at online enrolment.

2.6 Need to monitor loss of members.

(2.1 – 2.6 need to be incorporated into the current development plan, which will need to be reviewed in 2021) Future agenda item. LR

Meeting closed 18.30 hours